
Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
 

We will spend lots of time talking about our transition into Reception 

and Year 1 over the next half-term, so that we are ready for the 

changes when we move up. We will be meeting our new teachers, and 

getting to know our new classrooms and learning  

spaces, as well as talking about our emotions.  

                              Mathematics 
 

As we continue with our Essentials for Counting 

programme, we will be developing our use of positional 

language, such as across, over, under and around. 

Nursery will also be focusing on securing their counting 

to 10, using the words ’more’ and ’less’ and developing 

the skill of subitising (instantly recognising how many 

there are in a small group without needing to count, for 

example with the spots on dice).  

 

Reception, meanwhile, will be working regrouping 

numbers in different ways, both splitting numbers up 

(for instance into ’ten and some more’) and combining 

parts to find the total.  



Personal, Social and Emotional Development  
 

 Support your child in building their imagination and storytelling, 

building things using big cardboard boxes and pieces of fabric, 

or dressing up and pretending to be nurse, doctors or parents.  
 

 Talk to your child about how to stay safe when                            

crossing the road or playing in the park.  

                              Mathematics 
 

 We’ve been practicing our counting a lot in class, so 

building on this at home would be a huge help - you 

could count houses on the way to School, footsteps 

on the way to bed, shoes in the house, players on 

the team, objects in the shopping  trolley, claps, 

nods... Anything and everything you can think of! 
  

 Practice writing numbers in sand, salt or water, or 

try making numbers out of groups of pebbles.  
 

 Play board games with numbered squares together, 

and practice saying the names of the squares you 

land on together. Simple card games give lots of               

opportunities for practicing number names, too. 


